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March 22, 2017

Ms. Denise Bunte-Bisnett, P.E.
Santee Cooper

Po Box 2946101

Moncks Corner, SC 29461-6101

Re: Santee Cooper (SCPSA)
Cross Generating Station (CGS)
Gypsum Filtrate Pond Closeout Approval
NPDES #SC0037401
Berkeley County

Dear Ms. Bunte-Bisnett:

This office is in receipt of the March 11, 2017 engineer’s letter of certification, signed
and stamped by John W. Browning, P.E., certifying the gypsum filtrate pond has been
closed in accordance with the approved closure plan. Based on the engineer’s letter of
certification and a DHEC final site visit performed on March 22, 2017, please accept this
letter as approval of the closeout.

If T can be of further assistance, please let me know.

Sincerely,
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V. Harvey Wilkins, P.E.

Lowcountry BEHS Charleston Office
1362 McMillan Ave, Suite 300
Charleston, SC 29405

(843) 953-0182

cc: Byron Amick, DHEC Industrial Wastewater Permitting Section
BOW/WPC Enforcement
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